
1 

 

Volume 2, Issue 28 

 16th July 2021 

L A N S D O W N E  S C H O O L  

4 9  C O M B E R M E R E  R O A D   

L O N D O N   

S W 9  9 Q D   

0 2 0  7 7 3 7  3 7 1 3   

Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Another busy week at Lansdowne. One of the highlights 
was being able to welcome the students who will be in 
our new Year 7 classes for September. They had two tast-
er mornings where they met their new form teachers 
and enjoyed a variety of lessons including Maths, Food 
Technology, Art and PE. They took home a booklet all 
about Lansdowne, so that they can look through it over 
the summer before they join us properly.   
Mr Juckes 

Over the last few weeks both year 10 
classes have worked hard in their English 
lessons to organise an event independent-
ly. 10LT organised a friendship assembly 
and 10FS organised a disco. The students 
from 10FS sent out invitations to staff 
members and students to invite them to 
the disco, they also created a video using 
English speaking devices such as rhetori-
cal questions and alliteration to invite 
students to the disco.  

PARTY INVITATION 

Summer party disco Lansdowne hall 

In our disco we will have drinks, DJ, Just Dance. Please RSVP by 
the 7th July if you have got an invitation. At that day you can come 
to our classroom and leave the reply slip. If you didn’t reply that’s 
okay just bring your invitation so you can enter. The disco will take 
place on Wednesday the 14th July 2021. 

Don’t worry about dangers because all the dangerous stuff like 
sports equipment and more things will be put away. So don’t worry 
about getting harmed. We will see you at the disco. 

10FS 
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12EM enjoyed a visit to the Horniman 
Museum this week. We explored the Natu-
ral history gallery and then had a picnic 
lunch in the ground.  

On Thursday 8
th
 July, 9KW went to London Zoo. We 

started our day with a workshop on ‘Animal Adapta-
tions’, which was lucky as it was raining outside. 
9KW learnt about fascinating lives and adaptations 
of animals they would later see at the zoo. When 
the workshop ended, we decided to follow one of 
the 3 routes and we chose the orange route be-
cause we wanted to see lions and bugs. Again, we 
were lucky because we managed to see the lion 
from a very close distance and we could hear it roar 
loudly. It was exciting. In the bugs’ kingdom, we saw 
a variety of mini beasts such as millipedes but we 
found some of them disgusting. Overall, it was a 
great day out together! 

Miss Wawrzyniak 


